
Tuesday, 10 November 2020

Dear teqball family, dear friends,

We are delighted to share with you the exciting news that FITEQ has been officially welcomed as a 
full member of the Global Association of International Sports Federations (GAISF). This is an emo-
tional day for everyone associated with the sport and we want to thank you from the bottom of 
hearts for your invaluable contribution to this achievement. 

GAISF is a key pillar of the wider sports movement, which helps its members promote sport at 
every level and in every corner of the world, from grassroots to elite competition. We are honoured 
to join the Olympic and non-Olympic sports organisations in the GAISF family and we are excited 
to learn from and share best practice with all of our fellow members.

It seems like only yesterday that teqball was conceived and born. However, with the right guidance 
from our loving family, our child has just entered a top school. With your continued support and 
dedication we will try to be the best parents for teqball’s upbringing to enable our sport to grow 
and inspire millions around the world.

We are deeply grateful to GAISF and all members in the international sports community who have 
shown trust in teqball. Their approval of FITEQ’s membership is a reflection of the progress we 
have made together as a unified family. We are blown away each day by the passion shown by the 
FITEQ team and teqers all around the world, who give their full energy to help take our sport to 
the next level. 

Our National Federations and teqball clubs also deserve special praise as they have been the driving 
force of our sport’s growth. At the very beginning, we had a dream of taking our sport to every 
country in the world and our federations and clubs are gradually making this dream come true. 
Becoming a full GAISF member will assist us on this journey and we have no doubt that 2021 will 
be our sport’s best year to date.

We know how difficult 2020 has been for everyone across the sports world with the spread of 
COVID-19, but it is the resilience that you have all shown in the face of adversity that makes teqball 
so special. We hope that today’s news will bring joy to your lives, as it has to ours, and inspire you 
to continue the magnificent work you have been doing, which led us to this landmark milestone.

Today is a day of celebration, but this is only the start of our journey. Thank you all for your ded-
ication to teqball and please remember that FITEQ is always here to support you in any way that 
we can.

Yours sincerely,
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